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Welcome Back 

We hope you all had a great Christmas and 

New Year. We have had a great start to term 

3 and 2016, already learning new skills. 

Dates for your diary! 

 
Thursday 28th January – Dress in Tartan 

Friday 12th February – Dress Down Day (Red) 
Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th February - Holiday 

 

Literacy… 

In Literacy we have been 

learning new sounds and have 

looked at the Vowel House, 

learning ‘ee’ and ‘oo’ sounds. 

This term we will be writing 

about the Jack and the 

Beanstalk story as well as 

imaginative writing linked to 

our topic. 

 

We Love the 80’s 

This term our topic will be ‘The 1980’s’. We have already 

looked at pictures of important objects in the 80’s, such as a 

cassette tape, big hair and the fashion statements. We will also 

be creating a questionnaire to send home to find out what our 

families remember about the 80’s, so look out for this. There 

may also be an 80’s Disco. 

We would also like to ask that if anyone has items or clothes 

from the 80’s if you could please send them in for us to look at. 

Items such as a Walkman, Gameboy, record player… 

 

 

Our New Year’s Resolutions 2016 


